

## NORTHCOTE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cavendish Drive Liverpool L9 1HW Tel: 0151 284 1919 or 233 4610

Fax 0151 284 1920

Mr R Morgan Headteacher

Email: northcote-s1@northcote.liverpool.sch.uk

www.northcoteschool.com

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> December

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

The Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving at school on Thursday this week. During the day on Thursday, most of the children will visit the book fair to look at the books and think about which ones they might like to buy.

The book fair will be located in the P.A room by the Year 3 and 4 exit doors and will be open to parents and carers to visit and purchase books on:

Thursday 7th December

Friday 8th December

Monday 11th December

**All books will be half price** and we will be taking **cash payments only**. Please try and ensure that you have the correct change rather than notes.

You can view the books available and see their prices prior to the event by following the link below:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents

We will open the book fair at 3pm so that it doesn't get too crowded around home-time and we will close the fair at 3:45pm each day.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely Yours

Mrs L. Hearshaw Deputy Headteacher









